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Savannah River Site federal employees exceed fundraising goal for 
Combined Federal Campaign  

 
AIKEN, S.C. (Feb. 10, 2017) – The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE), Savannah River Site 
(SRS) presented a check to the Combined Federal Campaign (CFC) of the Central Savannah 
River Area (CSRA) on January 30 in the amount of $131,403.28, exceeding the campaign goal 
by more than $11,000. 
 
The CFC is the annual workplace giving opportunity for federal employees. Department of 
Energy - Savannah River (DOE-SR) Manager Jack Craig credits SRS employees with the 
success of this year’s campaign.  
 
“The tremendous support of the SRS federal workforce, demonstrates their desire to improve 
the lives of people in the CSRA, the nation and the world,” said Craig. 
 
Doug Dearolph, DOE Manager for the National Nuclear Security Administration’s Savannah 
River Field Office, who presented the check on behalf of Craig, said the success of this year’s 
campaign could not have been achieved without the generosity of so many at SRS. 
 
Federal agencies at SRS participating in this year’s campaign include the Department of 
Energy-Savannah River Operations Office, the National Nuclear Security Administration, the 
Office of the Inspector General and the U.S. Forest Service. 
 
This year’s campaign was led by DOE-SR CFC Chair Pam Marks and Co-Chair Rachel Zoss.  
The campaign began Sept. 1, 2016 with the goal of raising $120,000 for the thousands of 
participating local, national and international charities. The campaign ended Dec. 31, 2016. 
 
CFC is the world's largest and most successful annual workplace charity campaign, with 
almost 200 CFC campaigns throughout the country and overseas raising millions of dollars 
each year.   
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From left: DOE-Savannah River CFC Chair Pam Marks and Co-Chair Rachel Zoss, CFC of the 
CSRA Coordinator Toney Cross, United Way of the CSRA President & CEO Laverne Gold, 
U.S. Forest Service-Savannah River Deputy Manager Don Walker, and  National Nuclear 

Security Administration’s Savannah River Field Office Manager Doug Dearolph. 
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